
 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Cost-U-Less Kauai Closure 
 

Winnipeg, Canada, February 8, 2018 – It is with regret that The North West Company 

announced today the closure of its Cost-U-Less Store in Kauai, Hawaii effective March 

31, 2018.  

 

“This store was no longer sustainable as a result of ongoing financial losses, which 

resulted in the difficult decision to close the store. We appreciate the hard work and 

dedication our employees have demonstrated over the years,” stated Dan McConnell, 

President, The North West Company International. “On behalf of The North West 

Company and the staff and management at Cost-U-Less Kauai, we would like to thank 

the community and customers for their support over the many years we have been in the 

market.” added McConnell. 
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About Cost-U-Less 

Cost-U-Less, a division of The North West Company – consists of 12 mid-sized 

warehouse club-style stores in Barbados, the United States Territories, Hawaiian Islands, 

South Pacific, Caribbean and Sonora, California.  

 

For more information contact: 

 

Derek Reimer 

Director, Business Development 

P: 204-934-1469 

E: dreimer@northwest.ca 
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